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Newsletter Term 3 Week 8, 2022 

Principal’s report  

  OSHC returns – I can now announce that OSHC will be 
returning in 2023! The data from our surveys reflect a 
strong demand for the service, which will be delivered by 
MyOSHC. This will be an after school service to begin with. 
There will be an information/registration event next term 
which families are strongly encouraged to attend. Please 
spread the word about this exciting development for our 
school community.  
 

Students for 2023-  As mentioned previously, we are in 
the process of making some plans for 2023. This includes 
our class structure. To plan accordingly, we need a clear 
indication of enrolment numbers for next year. If your   
circumstances are likely to change, or better still, you know 
of someone who is wanting to enrol their child/ren here, 
please don’t delay in making contact with the school or 
encouraging the person you know to do so. The OSHC   
information above, may be useful for families considering 
our school. 
 

Student Leadership Development Grant –  A reminder our 
Governing Council members are keen once again to       
support the students to pursue extra curricula                  
opportunities, with a focus on leadership. This includes 
educational initiatives such as public speaking, coaching 
certificates and community contributions etc. If students 
are interested in seeking financial support to access   
something that fits this description, they are encouraged 
to send an email to the Governing Council for                   
consideration. They can be sent to 
Paul.Jude460@schools.sa.edu.au and I’ll table them at the 
next meeting. 
 

Concert reschedule - Due to extensive absences across the 
school this term, the school concert, Hoodwinked, will be 
delayed and is now scheduled for next term, Tuesday 15th 
and Wednesday 16th November. Students will need to 
attend both concerts, but the intention is that family     
members choose one concert to attend, to support our 
effort to maintain comfortable audience numbers in the 
Callington Hall. Our guide is that families of the Reception 
and Year 1/2 class attend the first concert and students in 
the other classes attend the second one. Early next term we 
will be sending an invitation out, but now might be a good 
time to notify grandparents, uncles, aunties and more of 
these dates. 
Concert 1 - Tuesday 15th November – Students arrive 5pm 

– Show starts at 5:30pm 
Concert 2 - Wednesday 16th November – Students arrive 

5:30pm – Show starts at 6:00pm 
 
Diary Dates - Week 1 – Term 4 – Term 4 will start for       
students on Tuesday 18th October. Our staff have a training 
day at Uraidla Primary School on Monday 17th October. With 
our Arbury Park Camp for Year 2-6 students 19-21 October, 
it will be a bit of a different start to a term! A reminder also 
that we have our School Closure Day on Monday 31st       
October (the day after the Callington Show) and last student 
free day on Friday 2nd December. 
 
If you would like to discuss any matter regarding your child’s 
education, please send me an email, or contact Sarah/Kate 
in the office to make an appointment.  
 
Kind regards,  
Paul Jude 
Principal 
Paul.Jude460@schools.sa.edu.au  
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Hello from Jeanette! 
(Pastoral Care Worker) 

 Hello from Jeanette! 
Kids observe us and our actions all the time even when we don’t think they are taking any notice.  Sometimes they          
remember the things we don’t want them to recall! 
Some things they may notice about how we act or respond may include…. 

How we solve problems 
How we take care of ourselves 
How we apologise and repair relationships 
How we ask for help when we need it 
How we speak up for ourselves and others 
How we deal with and work through conflict 
How we approach people who are different from us 
How we care for animals 
How we care for our environment 
How we listen  
How we handle our mistakes and failures 
How we deal with our frustrations and disappointments 
and many more 

Children copy our attitudes and behaviours whether we realise it or not!  This gives us reason to pause and consider, 
“What are we modelling to our children?” 
Until next time, 
Warmly Jeanette Mann (Pastoral Care Worker) 

 

Phoebe 
Cameron 

Mason 

 Happy Birthday 

Week 7 Assembly  
Award Recipients 

CONGRATULATIONS 

 

 
 

Bremer Awards 
Rec— Charlotte & Rivah 
1/2— Hayden & Josh 
2/3— Grace & Ila 
4/5/6— Albert & Will 
 

30/9  
Last day for Camp/ excursion notes and payment 

Assembly, held by the 2/3 class 1:45pm 
Early dismissal 2:20pm 

Term 4 
17/10 

Student free day 
19/10 

Camp Yr 2-6 depart 
20/10 

Excursion R-1 
21/10 

Camp Yr 2-6 return 
 

Dates to Remember     
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Community News 

DDI (Do Drop In inside) Wednesday lunchtime Activities with Jeanette 
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Thankyou to Strathalbyn Woolworths for          
donating Hot dogs and rolls for our special lunch 
and PJ day. What a success it was. An amount of 
approximately $400.00 was raised. 
 
A huge thankyou also goes to our amazing        
volunteers Sam and Nicole, who not only worked 
behind the scenes, but also on the day to make 
our fundraiser a success. Thankyou to all the   
families who got on board supporting the day by 
purchasing a delicious alternative to  our regular 
lunch.  
 
 


